
Attales Middle School’s 5th Grade Class  
is sponsoring a  

 

Sock Drive  
To help the homeless in Atlantic County  

Did you know? Socks are the item most 
requested by organizations that serve the 
homeless. Throughout the month of January, 
new sock donations will be collected in each of 
the 5th grade homerooms. There will also be a 
box in the Attales Lobby for new sock 
donations. The socks will be donated to the 



Atlantic City Rescue Mission. 


